
 
In July 2017, RWE announced plans to develop future energy options at its site in Tilbury. In February
this year, we held non-statutory public consultation on the proposed development called Tilbury
Energy Centre.  Since then we have conducted many feasibility studies, environmental assessments
and surveys to enable the submission of a DCO.  
 
RWE has recently concluded an   evaluation of its UK   energy options. Unfortunately, as a
consequence of this evaluation the decision has been taken to freeze the Tilbury Energy Centre
development.  The decision to freeze Tilbury Energy Centre has not been taken lightly     Inevitably  it
will be a disappointment for those who have been working so hard to get us to the stage we have
reached.
 
As always RWE will constantly explore development options for its Tilbury site, which remains a good
site for future energy options. In the meantime, I would be grateful if you could update your website to
reflect the fact that the project will not be progressed. 
 
Finally, I would like to sincerely thank PINS for the support it has given RWE in developing its Tilbury
Energy Centre project.
 
Kind regards
 
Matthew Trigg 

 

 
 

 

 






